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Eco club members from Shyam Lal College took a field trip to the Yamuna Biodiversity Park on January 14
th

, 

2023, with a total of 30 students. The main goals of the trip were to increase students' awareness of biodiversity 

and encourage them to care about the environment. The parks are becoming a major place for environmental 

education and awareness, especially in Delhi's schools and colleges, helping people live better lives. As an 

introduction to the trip, the park administration talked about their efforts to protect biodiversity. The Nature 

Interpretation Centre (NIC), which has been set up near the park's entrance, was then visited. The NIC helped 

students understand how the park transformed from being a barren land to a fruit orchard before becoming a 

park. A visit to wetland sites followed. Raising awareness about various environmental issues, the conservation 

and sustainable use of natural resources through action-based programs is essential, as is fostering an eco-

friendly attitude among the youth. The students were also shown various species of herbs and trees that were 

once abundant in Delhi's urban ecosystem but have now become significantly less common in the city. 

 

 

 

 

 



 


